

Ashford Hockey Club (Kent)

Committee + invited members

Ben Dawson (BD)
Paul Dawson (PD)
Flo Playford (FP)
Julia Sime (JS)
Matt Goodwin (MG)
Geoff Playford (GP)
Lewis Elgar (LE)
Rebecca Hover (RH)
Tony Spain (TS)
Andrew Shepherd (AS)

Type of Meeting: Monthly Committee Meeting



Jeremy Paterson - Apologies
Graham Bingham – Apologies
Cathie Elgar - Apologies
James Chamberlain – Apologies
Matt Carter – Apologies
Hayley Reynolds – Apologies

Meeting Minutes

Agenda Item 1: Apologies

Discussion

Apologies were received from those listed above who were invited to the meeting.

Agenda Item 2: Previous Meeting Minutes

Discussion

Minutes of the previous meeting held on April were fully agreed and signed off accordingly.

Agenda Item 3: Site & Astro turf maintenance

Discussion

SITE UPDATE

I. Grass pitches

The committee was updated to a name of a contact – Jamie Clifford and was agreed AS to make contact for further information.

FP updated on a possible tender – Baileys Ground Mgmt and would contact to follow up further

Carpark / Grounds

Tony Post reported there has been a few scenarios with the gate opening for users of our facility.

Key Holders available;

Club (inc Gate) – Tony Post, Julie Sime, Adrian, Peter (Soccer 6s), Cathie Elgar, Ben, Astro Football (7-8.30 Monday evenings).

Gate Only – Brewery, Waste Collection, KJFC, Ashford School.

The committee was made aware of cars parking within Ball Lane and resolutions will be looked into i.e marshalling on all events held at AHC. Ashford Hockey Club can offer this options to ensure parking is successful for the entire event held.

Site

New 5-a-side goals have arrived and are being constructed Wednesday 11th May.

Action Items:

FP to contact Baileys Ground

AS to contact Jamie Clifford.

Agenda Item 4: Development Committee

Discussion

DC previously gathered and advised that everything normal with further DC meetings to be scheduled.

Agenda Item 5: Treasurer's Report

Discussion

- i) AS updated the accounts continue to look comparatively healthy.
- ii) AS updated on the 2016/17 subs which will be announced at the Annual General Meeting in June.

Agenda Item 6: Fundraising Committee

Discussion

Upcoming Events:

- 25th November – QUIZ Evening, time to be confirmed.

Agenda Item 7: AOB

Discussion

1. LE updated the junior section had a positive end to the season and the last session was attended well by parents and members.
2. LE updated the AHC Summer School will take place 2nd – 4th August 2016 at Ball Lane.
3. LE updated a Dutch touring team was visiting and our U14G will be playing at 4pm on Saturday 14th.
4. Annual General Meeting will be held on Friday 10th June 2016.
5. Awards – *Gurney White (FP to requested to be removed from nominations)* and *Mayors Award (All nominations agreed)* Voting will be provided to club members.
6. Website – All solutions are being reviewed and BD to generate a list so these can be reviewed.
7. FP reported the vice president list should be updated.
8. AHC should draft a letter to drop to local residents in Ball Lane

Action Items:

BD to generate a list for website review.

FP to review the vice president list.

GP to draft letter to residents

The meeting closed at 20h35.